| Nov.1l,1G3G.
Dear Dr. Allen: | _ |

Delay in acknowledging receipt of your basketball
questions end answers has been caused beceause we have been
mailing the officials handbooks tc all members.

Your questions were received after the Series "A"
questions were resdy but we are hoping to use them when pre-
pering the Series "B". Thank you very much for your helpful-

ness.
Sincerely, W

or Dr. rown,Jr.




